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US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
PRAIRIE ISLAND NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT

Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22
50-282 DPR-42
50-306 DPR-60
72-010 SNM-2506

Change of Addressee to NRC Safeguards Distribution Lists
for the Monticello and Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plants

Northern States Power (NSP) requests that you modify the distribution lists
utilized by NRC personnel for the transmittal of documents containing
safeguards information as specified below. These changes are requeated in
order to ensure proper dissemination of the necessary informatiun internal to
NSP and to minimize the handling of documents containing safegtards
information.

It is requested that all correspondence transmitting safeguards information,
pertaining to the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant, Docket 50-263 be
transmitted to:

Security Supetintendent

Monticello Nuclear Generatin6 Plant
Northern States Power Company
2807 West County Road 75
Monticello, MN 55362-9637

We also request that the addressee for decontrolled copies of documents that |

are associated with safeguards information being transmitted to the Site
General Manager, Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant be modified to:
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Site General Manager, MNGP j
|Attn: Site Licensing

Northern States Power Company
2807 West County Road 75
Monticello, MN 55362-9637
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Similarly, all correspondence transmitting safeguards information, pertaining
to the Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant, Dockets 50-282, 50-306, and
72-10 should be transmitted to:

Security Superintendent
Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant
Northern States Power Company
1717 Wakonade Drive East
Welch, MN 55089

Decontrolled copies of documents that are associated with safeguards
information being transmitted to the Site General Manager, Prairie Island
Nuclear Generating Plant should be modified to be addressed to:

Site General Manager, PINCP
Attn: Site Licensing

Northern States Power Company
1717 Wakonade Drive East
Welch, MN 55089

Correspondence transmitted to Mr Roger O Anderson at our corporate offices
should not contain safeguards information. We also understand that Mr Ron
Brevig of our Monticello staff is currently on your distribution list for
safeguards information. Mr Brevig may be removed from your distribution list
for Monticello safeguards related information.

We appreciate your assistance in this matter. This letter contains no new NRC
commitments, nor does it modify any prior commitments.

Please contact Marv Engen, Sr Licensing Engineer, at (612) 295-1291 if you
require further information.
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Roger O Anderson
Director
Licensing and Management Issues

c: Monticello NRR Project Manager, NRC
Prairie Island NRR Project Manager, NRC
Monticello Sr Resident Inspector, NRC
Prairie Island Sr Resident Inspector, NRC
State of Minnesota

Attn: Kris Sanda
J Silberg


